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This Week at St Mark 

June 20, 2021 – June 27, 2021 

Sunday (6/20)   Father’s Day      

  9:00 am  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

 10:15 am  Congregational Fund Meeting 

Monday (6/21)   

 

Tuesday (6/22)    

   

Wednesday (6/23)  

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in Office 

  

   

 

Thursday (6/24)    

          No Church Service * 

Friday (6/25)    

  

Saturday (6/26)   

 

Sunday (6/27)         

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

  

 

   

* You can watch a live stream of Sunday’s  
service at  Facebook.com/stmarksheboygan.  

If you are unable to join us live the service is 

recorded and available on our Facebook page.  

Sermon will continue to be recorded and            

available after Sunday’s service on our        

website.  

  

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Sunday, June 20, 2021 

Fourth Sunday after Pentecost 

The altar flowers this week are provided by                  

Ralph & Joan Schwerin                                                           

in honor & celebration of their                                            

50th Wedding Anniversary.  



Please make sure you use the                       

calendar on the wall by the office to 

mark your meetings and events in            

order for them to appear in the                   

Forward and Messenger.   

Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Thank you Thrivent members for               

assigning your Choice dollars to St. Mark. The 

church has received $3,204 in Choice Dollars 

grant funds this year. Last year our total was 

$4,532 . Please remember to contact Thrivent 

Choice Dollars in order to keep the funds  

coming. You can do this by calling 1-800-847-

4836 or on-line at Thrivent.com/thriventchoice 

and  follow the prompts. Please contact Bev 

Sorenson at 458-4279 to let her know where 

you want to designate the funds at St. Mark.  

Thank you for your commitment to this 

mission. December 2018 $247, 2019 

$2,676, 1st Half 2020 $813,  3rd Quarter 

2020 $510, 4th Quarter 2020 $631,                   

January $187, February  $165, March 197, 

April $232 & May $198. 

Our Food Pantry is in a constant need of the                
following items:   Jelly, Jam, Snacks, Pork & 
Beans & 
Chunky Soups 

Lutheran Church           

Broadcasts. You can            

listen to a local Lutheran 

church service at 7am on 

98.5fm or 1420am or the 

Lutheran Hour at 6:30 on 

WTMJ 620am. Local channel 14 airs church                 

services on Wednesdays and Sundays.  

AMAZON SMILES FOR ST. MARK 

YOU BUY ... ST. MARK RECEIVES 

All of us have to shop and many us do so Online 

at Amazon. 

Did you know that Amazon will donate a                     

percentage of your purchases to St. Mark? It's 

simple -automatic - and a great way to support St.  

Mark · every · time you shop at Amazon. All at no 

cost to you!! 

Here's what you do. Type in smile.amazon.com. 

You'll find the same prices., selection and                

shopping experience as the regular Amazon site. 

On your first visit to smile.amazon.com select St. 

Mark Lutheran Church Sheboygan, WI as your 

designated charity. Then begin shopping as         

normal and Amazon will send a percentage of 

your purchases to St. Mark. Then, each time you 

wish to make Amazon purchases -go to 

smile.amazon.com—make your purchases and 

Amazon will automatically make a donation to 

our church. IT’S THAT SIMPLE! 

Some encouraging words:  

The Lord is my strength and my song, 

    and he has become my salvation; 

this is my God, and I will praise him, 

    my father's God, and I will exalt him.  

Exodus 15:2 

                  

We have financial goals for today. But what 
are your financial goals for the day the Lord 
calls you home to heaven?  How does that 
change things?  Do you have a heart         
consumed by love for one or more ministries 
of the Church?  Your LCMS Foundation Gift 
Planning Counselor can help by asking you 
questions to begin your planning process.  
Contact Craig Toerpe, Gift Planning                      
Counselor of the LCMS Foundation to answer 
questions regarding your current gift plan, or 
how you can financially support the Lord’s 
work at 262-707-3005 or 
craig.toerpe@lfnd.org. 

LHS is still holding its’ annual Golf Outing on                

Friday, June 25. The outing will be an 18-hole 

Shot Gun start at 11 a.m. at Town & Country 

Golf Course which will include a 19th-Hole Brat 

Fry after the rounds. A 9-hole option at 2 p.m. is 

also available. Online registration can be found 

on the LHS website www.lutheranhigh.com           

under ‘Upcoming Events’. 

Join us for a great afternoon 

of golf and support your    

local Lutheran High School 

at the same time!  

Part-time Custodial Position opening –                  
Sheboygan Lutheran High School is accepting 
applications for an evening custodial position at 
$12/hr. This year-round position requires 5 days/
week, 4 hrs/day of cleaning the school buildings 
to maintain a well-kept and sanitary facility.           
Applications for employment can be downloaded 
from the www.lutheranhigh.com website or          
obtained in the LHS school office; Mon - Thurs,  
8a-2p, at 3323 University Drive in Sheboygan. 

Choir Director needed 

Our Savior’s Lutheran Church in Sheboygan 

(917 Mead Avenue), is seeking a part-time choir 

and possibly handbells director. Duties include 

leading the choirs in weekly rehearsals and           

participation in two Sunday services per month 

in addition to selected Feast Day services (i.e. 

Christmas, Easter, etc.). Knowledge and                       

experience in Lutheran liturgical service                    

practices is required. Salary negotiable. If            

interested, contact Pastor Jim Schulz at the 

church at 920-452-4005 

or jimschulz50@gmail.com. 

Offerings to St. Mark 

We now have online giving through Vanco. 

You can use this option to make a one time 

offering or set up a regular contribution. The 

link for this is on the website 

stmarksheboygan.com. Click on the box that 

says Donate to St. Mark Lutheran Church. If 

you need more information please contact the 

office.  

Project Angel Hugs is seeking your help! We need 

raffle baskets and items for the Be An Angel           

Auction. The online auction will run July 25, 2021 

- July 31, 2021. Please have any NEW raffle           

baskets or items for inclusion to the Project Angel 

Hugs office by July 1, 2021. Baskets do NOT need 

to be wrapped up. Feel free to contact the Project            

Angel Hugs' office with any questions @ 920-892

-9138. Thank you for your support!  
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